
Mexico
“Behold, God is my salvation; I will trust, and 
not be afraid: For the Lord YAHWEH is my strength 
and my song; He also is become my salvation. 
Therefore, with joy shall you draw water from the 
wells of salvation.”     Isaiah 12:2-3

Dear Family & Friends,                                                                                June 2024

La Palabra Viviente de Zion – Eucalyptus 

A.W. ministered at Pastor Bennito and Hortencia’s church and the people were encouraged.  
After the message during prayer time there were many that came up for different pains, or 
aliments. After receiving prayer many stopped and almost cried when they realized that God had 
touched and healed them. Thank you, Lord, for what you are doing and letting us be able to be part 

of it all. 

Testimony from Hortencia about her son

10 years ago, my son Josué Jonathan was being tormented by a spirit that made him have 
seizures. I was so desperate and scared because that spirit made him pass out. My son was 3 
years old when A.W. prayed for him and told the spirit that it would never come back and torment 
him ever again.  When A.W. had finished praying my son told us that he was in the second heaven 
watching the spiritual battle.   After that day my son, for the glory of God, was free and that spirit 
never returned to torment him.



Men’s fellowship

A.W. was invited to attend a men’s fellowship. All were blessed as Pastor Jorge shared and 
encouraged the men.  It was good for A.W. to be on the receiving end of ministry and be refreshed!

City Wide Pastor’s Prayer Meeting

It has been so long since I (Kathy) was able to attend a pastors meeting with A.W. that it was such 
a blessing to attend this meeting. Karyn Pricer led the worship, Andy Pricer brought the message 
and shared about Dr. Brown coming to Guadalajara in September.  There were some Pastors that I 
haven’t seen for many years who came over to say hi. There is such a hunger building here in 
Mexico for a move of God. 

Prayers requested: 

I (Kathy) am getting some blood work done soon. Then I will meet with my Oncologist on July 3rd to 
make sure all has healed well and that there are no signs of cancer.  Your prayers are appreciated 
very much. Thanks so much!

In just 2 months we will be heading to the USA to raise additional monthly support, thank 
the churches and friends that are partnering with us through prayer and financial support , 
and to share our hearts in Bible studies and men’s and women’s meetings. If you would like 
to have us come to your church, please contact us at our USA Skype number 
1-731-438-4569 or send us an email at awloveskathy@hotmail.com.  If we don’t answer, 
please leave us a message and we will get back to you. Thank you so very much for all your 
prayers and support. 

In His Service, 

mailto:awloveskathy@hotmail.com






